
  
 

 

Children of  Light Academy 

 

Photo Release 

 

 

CHILD’S FULL NAME: __________________________________ 

 
Throughout the year pictures, slides and videos are taken to record preschool events 

and students progress with Children of Light Academy. At times we are asked to 

share our pictures with other parents, orientations, staff meeting workshops, 

Children of Light Academy website and Facebook page, St. Verena Coptic 

Orthodox Church website and Facebook page,  The Coptic Orthodox Diocese of the 

southern United States website and Facebook page. We would appreciate your 

permission to take pictures, slides and videos of your child for the following 

purposes.   

 

To aide in assessments and placements. 

To record preschool events and celebrations  

To share with preschool parents and staff at parent/ staff meeting to share at 

professional conferences or workshops  

To upload to Children of Light Academy Facebook page. 

To use on Children of Light Academy website.  

The Coptic Orthodox Diocese of the southern United States website and Facebook 

page 

 

Please check where permission is granted: 

 

I ________________________________________________________________ 

_______ give permission 

_______do not give permission  

to Children of Light Academy and its staff and employees to take photographs, 

slides, and or videos of my child ______________________________________ 

with in the preschool program. Upon giving permission, I understand that these 

pictures may be shared at professional conference and workshop, Facebook page, 

and the School website.  

 

 

_______________________________________                  ___________________ 

 Parents Signature  Date 

 

 



  

 

 

 


